NCC FAREWELL REPORT

"The Final Roll Call"

Venue:COEGCSANJAULI

Date: 17th March 2025
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On 17th March 2025, the junior NCC cadets of COE GC Sanjauli
organized a heartfelt farewell ceremony, "The Final Roll Call," to bid
adieu to their esteemed senior cadets. The event was a blend of
nostalgia, gratitude, and celebration, marking the culmination of the
seniors’ dedicated journey in NCC.

Event Highlights:

The program commenced with a warm welcome, followed by an energetic series of dance
performances, fun-filled games, and heartfelt speeches. The juniors put in their best e orts to
make the event memorable, ensuring that every moment reflected their appreciation for

the seniors' unwavering dedication, leadership, and camaraderie.The event was graced by
the presence of Mrs. Bharti Bhagra Ma’am, Principal of COE GC Sanjauli, as the chief guest.

In her address, she applauded the cadets for their commitment and reminded them of the
strength and responsibility that come with wearing the NCC uniform.



Adding to the significance of the occasion, Capt. Dr. Rohit Mokta Sir, ANO, delivered an
inspiring speech, commending the seniors for their perseverance, discipline, and leadership.
He emphasized that the essence of being an NCC cadet is not only about leading but also
about leaving behind a legacy that motivates future generations.

|
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The farewell was a perfect blend of emotions—joy, pride, and a tinge of sadness. As the event
concluded, seniors expressed their gratitude towards their juniors and mentors, reminiscing
about their experiences and vowing to carry forward the values instilled in them by NCC.

The ceremony not only honored the departing cadets but also strengthened the bond
between juniors and seniors, reinforcing the spirit of unity and discipline that defines NCC.
The juniors pledged to uphold the traditions set by their seniors, ensuring that their legacy
continues to inspire future cadets.



